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From: Pat J McHugh <pmchugh@mcps.k12.mt.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 10:58 AM 

To: Joe M. Dehnert 

Cc: Jennifer; Russ Lodge; Kara Tortorich 

Subject: Proposed Subdivision 

 

External Email: Treat links and attachments with caution. 

Hi Joe, 

Jennifer asked that I reach out to with some information regarding Big 

Sky High School (BSHS) in response to the proposed subdivision near 

Hellgate elementary school.   

- BSHS is our newest AA high school.  It was constructed in 

1980.  Missoula County Public Schools has 3 AA high schools 

and an alternative high school in Missoula, and a class C high 

school in Seeley Lake. 

- The BSHS building consists of 254,222 sq. ft.  and sits on a 

campus of 37.8 acres.  

- As part of the Smart Schools 2020 Bond, major renovations 

were made to BSHS, including the addition of 6,000 square feet 

of useable space. 

- BSHS currently houses approximately 1,200 students.  We are 

currently experiencing growth in our high school 

enrollment.  We plan to update the district demographic study 

this the fall, and further evaluate the capacity of all of our 

buildings. 

Let me know if you have any questions, or would like to discuss the 

above information. 

 

Pat   

 
Pat McHugh 

Executive Director of Business & Operations 

Missoula County Public Schools 

909 South Avenue W 

Missoula, MT  59801 

Phone:  406-728-2400 ext. 3020 

Fax:  406-549-0449 
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